
 

 

 
Dear District Resident, 
 
The Oregon Avenue Reconstruction Project Phase 2B is well under way . The District 
Department of Transportation (DDOT) will be installing the asphalt base on Phase 2B between 
Horse Stable Road and Rittenhouse Street on  the following dates, weather permitting:  
 
Tuesday and Wednesday, February 9 -10, 2021      
The following addresses will have limited access to their driveways during the daytime hours 
on those dates: 5800, 5810, 5820, 5826, 5830, 5834, 5842, 5850 and  5860 Oregon Avenue 
NW. 
          
In addition, in order to safely complete this procedure, the contractor will  close the 
Northbound lane between Horse Stable Road and Rittenhouse Street. A detour will be placed 
at Northampton Street for motorists traveling northbound on Oregon Avenue, and a 
designated flagger will be on-site to direct traffic in and out of the park at Horse Stable Rd. 
 
Please Note: You will always have access to and from your driveway permitted via steel 
plates. Please notify a member of the crew if you are attempting to come or leave and allow a 
few minutes for the plates to be setup. The access points will be restored as soon as the work 
is complete. Flaggers will be assigned to direct traffic safely through the construction work 
zone. 
 
It is our goal to keep you abreast of traffic modifications and milestones while providing open 
communication with the construction outreach team.  Please feel free to visit the website 
at www.oregonavenueproject.com for the most recent project updates or email us at 
info@oregonavenueproject.com. 
 
Thank you for your patience and support as we work together to implement safer conditions 
for pedestrians, motorists and cyclists along the Oregon Avenue corridor. 
 
Regards, 
 
The Oregon Avenue Reconstruction Project Communications Team 
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